
 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of February 4, 200s 

 

Senate Undergraduate Committee on Curriculum 

 

 

    

Present: Akan, A.; Badru, L.; Banoum, B.; Feinerman, B.; Gningue, S.; Jacobson, B.; 

N/Dow, W.; Simmons, J.; Whittaker, R.  

 

 

A quorum was present. The one vote taken was unanimous. 

 

1. The minutes of the meetings of December 10, 2008 were approved. 

 

2.  The chair announced that the spring General Education Workshop would take place 

on May 8, 2009. 

 

3. A proposal from the Department of Environmental, Geographic and Geological 

Sciences to create a new interdisciplinary major in Environmental Science (B.S.) was 

sent back to the Dept. for revisions.   

 

4.  A proposal from the Department of Environmental, Geographic and Geological 

Sciences to create a new course, GEO 340, was sent back to the Department for 

revisions. 

  

 

5. The next meeting will be held on February 11, 2008 @ 12:15 in Carman 221. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Jacobson 

Secretary, pro tempore 

 

 

 

 

 

 


